
Older Peoples’ Day 1st October 2022 

Report 

This event was organised in the aim to relaunch the Scheme as we have a new manager 
in post Julie Dowie who joined us in August this year.  We had closed our Lunch Clubs in 
the period between the previous Manager retiring and Julie joining us so we felt this was a 
good opportunity for the members to come together and open our doors to potential new 
members. 

We had a wonderful day filled with refreshments which consisted of cakes, crisps and 
plenty of tea and coffee.  We had an entertainer sing swing music to them all which was 
familiar for their age group and many sang along. These costs plus the room hire was 
covered by the support of the Town Council. 

In attendance we had 30 members plus 3 family members who came along for support 
and it was a very social day for all. 

The event also provided a good opportunity to talk to the members and family members 
regarding what they would like the Scheme to do and the majority said they enjoyed 
events like this and just getting out of their house. 

I did have one ask about holidays which is something we would love to offer in the future! 

We had 2 staff members present the manager Julie and the Community Coordinator Jo 
plus 2 volunteers who were amazing. 
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